
	

	
	
	
	
	

NOTICE 
 

CITY OF IRONWOOD RECYCLING CHANGES  
EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2015	

	
Effective	SEPT	1,	2015	the	City	of	Ironwood	has	contracted	with	Eagle	Waste	&	Recycling,	Inc.	
(Eagle	Waste)	based	out	of	Ashland	and	Eagle	River,	WI	to	provide	every	other	week	curbside	
recycling	for	all	eligible	City	of	Ironwood	residents.		This	enhanced	service	will	include	the	
addition	of	a	96‐gallon	recycling	cart	for	every	eligible	household.		These	carts	are	a	much	easier	and	
efficient	way	for	you	to	recycle	and	will	eliminate	the	need	to	drive	to	one	of	the	four	current	
recycling	drop‐off	sites.		The	carts	will	be	owned	by	Eagle	Waste	and	provided	to	each	eligible	
household	prior	to	your	first	pickup	by	Eagle	Waste.		These	deliveries	will	take	place	within	the	1st	
week	of	September.		After	September	1st	you	will	need	to	put	your	cart	out	by	7AM	on	your	
designated	pickup	day.		A	map	with	your	scheduled	pickup	day	is	included	for	you.		
	
Each	eligible	household	will	receive	one	96‐gallon	container	for	their	recycling.		The	96‐gallon	cart	
will	be	very	simple	and	easy	to	roll	out	on	your	collection	day	due	to	the	wheels	on	the	container.		If	
an	extra	recycling	cart	is	needed,	please	contact	Eagle	Waste	directly	after	October	1st	at	
715.477.0077	to	make	necessary	arrangements	for	the	additional	cart.		It	will	be	provided	at	no	
additional	cost	for	your	usage.		Your	cart	will	be	picked	up	by	our	‘FULLY	AUTOMATED’	system.		
Your	cart	will	need	to	be	specifically	located	at	the	curb	(or	designated	spot	in	the	alley)	and	
all	recycling	will	need	to	be	contained	in	the	cart.				
	
You	will	be	able	to	put	all	recyclables	in	your	new	cart.		A	list	has	been	provided	for	your	
convenience.		Remember,	NO	PLASTIC	BAGS	in	the	containers,	just	the	loose	recyclables.		PAPER	
BAGS	ARE	FULLY	ACCEPTABLE.		Shredded	paper	may	be	included	enclosed	in	a	CLEAR	plastic	bag	
only.				
	
Eagle	Waste	will	be	scheduling	every	other	week	pickup	for	your	new	curbside	program.		Additional	
information	concerning	your	pickup	day	and	a	recycling	calendar	is	included.	Eagle	Waste	will	be	
providing	service	on	ALL	HOLIDAYS	with	the	exception	of	Christmas.		If	Christmas	falls	on	one	
of	our	pickup	days	service	will	be	delayed	by	one	day.	
	
The	City	of	Ironwood	and	Eagle	Waste	&	Recycling,	Inc.	both	look	forward	to	the	enhanced	recycling	
service	that	will	start	on	September	1,	2015,	and	also	your	patience	and	support	as	this	transition	
takes	place.		Please	note	that	the	dumpsters	that	are	now	at	one	of	the	four	drop	off	locations	will	
be	removed	shortly	after	the	curbside	recycling	program	starts	on	September	1.	


